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13th May 2019, 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

PG Film Permission 

Year 6 will be celebrating this Friday with a fun filled day to celebrate the end of SATs 
week! 

Among other activities, we will be looking to watch a film with Year 6. We have made a 
shortlist of films, 2 of which are PG. These do not contain any inappropriate language 
however they are classified by the BBFC as containing brief mild threat and violence. 

Please note, the class teachers have watched these films and feel they are appropriate for 
the year group to view however we will need permission from parents. Please complete 
the permission slip below and return it as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of the class 
teachers or Mrs Orr. 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Bjorck and Mrs Bowden 

Year 6 

PG Film Permission 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________________ Class: ______________ 

 

I DO give permission for my child to watch a PG film deemed suitable by the 
class teacher 

I DO NOT give permission for my child to watch a PG film deemed suitable by 
the class teacher 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ Date: ____________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 
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